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Hayden Gulch Terminal, LLC 
29515 Routt County Road 27 
Oak Creek, CO  80467 
970.879.3800 

 
Ms. Tabetha Lynch November 10, 2022 
Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, Colorado   80203 
(303) 866-3567 Ext, 8147 
 
RE:  Hayden Gulch Terminal, LLC - Hayden Gulch Loadout (C-1992-081), Technical Revision 
(TR22-13) for the Retention of the Tie Across Haul Road as a Permanent Post Mining Feature. 
 
Dear Ms. Lynch: 
 
Hayden Gulch Terminal, LLC (HGT) respectfully requests CDRMS approval of a Technical Revision to 
our existing approved Permit, to modify our approved reclamation plan for the retention of the Tie 
Across Haul Road portion of the Hayden Gulch Loadout, consistent with the transfer of the Tie Across 
Haul Road (TAHR) to Routt County (County) for use as a public road.  Under the attached “Road 
Transfer Letter of Intent” from the County, the TAHR will be transferred to the County to be operated 
and maintained as a public road. 
 
This submittal includes revised PAP text and supporting materials. With the requested change in 
postmining land use, HGT subsequently plans to submit a bond release application for the subject area 
identified as the Tie Across Haul Road.  We recognize that this will necessarily be a phased process, 
with the revision to retain the TAHR as a permanent feature occurring first, and then the bond release. 
We appreciate your consideration, cooperation, and assistance in facilitating timely review and 
approval of this revision application and look forward to working with you to facilitate this process.  
After you have opportunity to review the accompanying information, please feel free to contact me 
with any questions or to discuss submittal materials or related matters. 
 
 
Best regards, 
Hayden Gulch Terminal, LLC 
 
 
 
 
Miranda Kawcak 


